{01 1.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure 18th May, 1932.

Dear Sirs,
I have to acknovviedge the receipt of your letter
of the 14th instant relative to the steamer "FREDRIKA" and
note your remeasurements of th/e sheers in this case.
. I have to say, howév;‘er, that these sheers have
been plotted on a diagram, agﬂ pe\';p encladsed copy, and in view of
the discrepancies shown thereon I shall be glad if you will
be good enough to verify yoiir figﬁ\.res and advise me of the

- result,

I am, Dedr Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
|
E
pro Secretary.
|

The Surveyors, i

STOCKHOLM,




